
 

DATES 2018 

 

Term 4 

Start 

15th October 

 

Wearable Arts 

Glenorchy 

3rd November 

 

Science          

Road Show 

7th November 

 

Pet Day 

14th November 

 

Central Otago 

Sports Day 

21st November 

 

Wheels Day 

21 November 

 

Juniors Lake    

Sylvan Trip 

12th December 

 

Prize Giving 

19th December 

 

Term 4 Ends 

20th December 

 

 
 

 
We had a fun time on our Routeburn camp with 
the Senior Class last week. Thank you to Will, 
Geoff and John for being such fabulous parent 
helpers. Also, a big thank you to Helen for joining 
us in the evening and bringing the bat detectors 
in. We would also like to thank Gorettie for       
organising the food, PTFA and Heli Glenorchy/

DOC for flying some of our equipment in before-
hand. 
 

We have two main events to focus on this week. The 
first is Athletics Sports which is being held tomorrow at 
the Events Centre in Queenstown. This is for our Year 4 
to Year 8 students. Students who gain placings and 
qualifying times/distances will compete in the            

Wakatipu Zone Athletics on November 6th. It is 
the first time Glenorchy School has joined with St 
Joseph’s and Kingsview Schools to run an event, 
this is likely to become a more regular occurrence 
as we streamline our systems for entry into the 
Central Otago Sports competitions. 
 
Our other big focus this week is Wearable Arts. 
The children are in the final stages of completing 
their creations and organising their music for the 
show on Saturday night. We would like to thank 
all the parents who have come into school this 

term to assist the children. 
 
We have been informed that the Boys and Girls 
cricket tournament scheduled for this week has been 
postponed until Term 1 next year. We have also been 
notified that the Kahurangi Dance Group have had 
to postpone their show. We are waiting to hear when 
it has been rescheduled to. 
 

Next week, on Wednesday 7 November, the Year 4 to Year 8 students will be      
attending the Science Road Show in Queenstown. Please let Andrew or Paula 
know if you can provide transport and be a parent help on that day.   
 
We have an enthusiastic group of gymnasts at school using the gym equipment at 
present. They would really appreciate the beam being sanded and varnished so 
that they don’t get splinters in their feet. If you have the skills to sort this out for 
us, please see Paula.       
 
The end of school year is approaching fast therefore, we would like cups and    
trophies awarded last year at prize giving to be returned to school a.s.a.p. Thank 
you. 
 

         Paula, Helen, Andrew, Jenny & Gorettie 
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Glenorchy Primary School students,         
Playgroup children, get your pets in training 
for Pet Day 2018 to be held the afternoon of 
Wednesday 14th November, on school 
grounds.  

More details to follow soon!" 

 


